
From: Brilz, Maggie [mailto:MBrilz@idahopower.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 29, 2007 4:03 PM 
To: HELLMAN Marc 
Cc: Gale, Ric; Obenchain, Phil 
Subject: Requested letter 

Marc:
Attached is the letter you requested earlier today addressing the issues we discussed. Please let me

know if you have any further questions or if you need any further information. We will make a filing with
the Filing Center requesting the date of the change be "effective with meter readings on or after May 31,
2007" as you requested. Unfortunately, our support staff have left for the day. The filing will be made by
7:00 a.m. Pacific Time Wednesday morning. I'm sorry for the inconvenience that will cause you.

Please feel free to contact me at the number listed below.

Maggie Brilz
Pricing and Regulatory Services
Idaho Power Company
(208) 388-2848
(208) 388-6449 (fax)
mbrilz@idahopower.com

"EMF <idahopower.com>" made the following annotations.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------
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